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Comments: The fact that a roller coaster being put on Sandia Peak is even being considered speaks to the

interests of developers over the protection of land and consultation of the Sandia Pueblo. I do not support further

development of the sacred mountain. As a resident of Albuquerque I enjoy going on hikes and want to see the

area protected and respected. The mountain is not a theme park. Please do not let this go through. This is a

horrible idea. 


